PUBLIC NOTICE

The Florence Planning and Zoning Committee will hold a Public Hearing at the Florence

City Hall- 106 8 Patterson, Florence, Texas on Thursday, September 14, 2017, at 7:00
Pm. The meeting will hear public comments and concerns on the proposed rezoning
request from Swartz & Nunn Construction, LLC to resubdivide 103 South Love and

rezone from Single-Family Residential to Multi-Family Dwelling District.

I certify that the above notice of the Planning and Zoning Commitiee Meeting
was posted at City Hall of the City of Florence, Texas at [8:0% pm on the 1*
day of September 1, 2017.

A‘Q:L @'ane, City Secretary



